
Library Membership Continuation 

Reminder 

Dear [Member's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder that your library membership is 

approaching its expiration date on [Expiration Date]. To continue enjoying access to our 

extensive collection of books, e-books, and other resources, we encourage you to renew your 

membership. 

You can easily renew your membership online by visiting our website or by visiting the library 

in person. If you have any questions or need assistance, please feel free to contact us at [Library 

Contact Information]. 

Thank you for being a valued member of our library community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Library's Name] 

[Library Address] 

[Library Phone Number] 

[Library Email Address] 


